From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante

**Subject:** FW: [External] Major Mac Kenzie and Fossil Hill

**Date:** Friday, October 18, 2024 9:03:46 AM

C5.

Communication

**CW(PM) - November 6, 2024** 

Item No. 6

----Original Message-----

From: Livia Fedele

Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 9:03 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Major Mac Kenzie and Fossil Hill

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

To whom it may concern, there is so much land elsewhere why in the hell would you propose building a 10 storey building near a school which already causes chaos of traffic to only make matters worse ??? This should not be allowed as I am a taxpayer and live down the street !! Already cars are racing down on Fossil Hill I can't imagine with a highrise proposing to go up how much more traffic this will cause!! Sent from my iPhone